Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/12/2023 7:54:29 PM

First name: Jillian

Last name: Joyce

Organization:
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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Please conserve and protect the forest in your care. Do not cut in Telephone gap, an important resource for
wildlife, carbon sequestration, and low impact recreation. Allowing the forest to stand allows corridors for wildlife,
keeps soils in tact, and protects the headwaters of our rivers. Please allow the Green Mountain State to remain
green.

Sincerely,

Jillian Joyce



